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GOLETA

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS (RFQ) FOR CONSULTING LAND

USE PLANNING SERVICES
RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS RECEIVED — ROUND 2

Date:
SEPTEMBER 25, 2018

Deadline for Submission:
SEPTEMBER 28, 2018, 5:00 P.M. (No Change)

Below are responses to questions received after September 13, 2018 regarding the RFQ.

1.

2.

My firm subs out to other firms who provide technical and scientific services
that | do not provide. Since many of these firms will not be submitting
gualifications to the City in response to this RFQ for land use planning
services, will the City allow the selected consultants to select technical
subconsultants that are not on the City’s list of qualified firms?

The City encourages respondents to include potential subconsultants as part of their
Statement of Qualifications.

We located the City’s 2018-2019 Work Program online and are wondering if the
projects listed in that document are potential/current projects the City
anticipates being included in potential scopes for future RFP’s? Additionally,
are there any potential projects the City is anticipating that are not listed in the
published Work Program?

The City is focused on this Request for Qualifications at this time. Please respond
based on the Request for Qualifications solicitation released on August 30, 2018.

Note: The City will respond to any questions regarding this Request for Qualifications
submitted by 5:00 P.M. on Tuesday, September 25, 2018.



